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Bill information:

HBO0559 — License prospective adoptive parents as foster parents (Sheldon-Galloway, Lola)

Status: As Introduced
OISignificant Local Gov Impact [CINeeds to be included in HB 2 OTechnical Concerns
Olncluded in the Executive Budget UISignificant Long-Term Impacts Dedicated Revenue Form Attached
FISCAL SUMMARY
FY 2024 FY 2025 FY 2026 FY 2027
Difference Difference Difference Difference
Expenditures:
General Fund $0 $0 $0 $0
Revenue:
General Fund $0 $0 $0 $0
Net Impact-General Fund Balance: $0 $0 $0 $0

Description of fiscal impact: HB 559 requires state child-placing agencies to provide information regarding
requirements for becoming a licensed foster care parent to prospective adoptive parents.

FISCAL ANALYSIS

Assumptions:
1. HB 559 requires that prospective adoptive parents be informed of the process and requirements to become

licensed foster parents through literature and signage available at Department of Public Health and Human
Services (DPHHS) offices and state-licensed child placement agencies. The information regarding the process
and requirements to become licensed foster parents is currently being provided to prospective adoptive parents
at DPHHS offices and state-licensed child placement agencies through literature and signage. Passage of this
bill will not create an additional fiscal impact to the DPHHS.
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